
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 11th November 2016 

Cross Country 

The next cross country league race for KS2 children will be held at Porthleven School on Tuesday 22nd       

November 2016 starting at 4pm. It was lovely to see so many children taking part in cross country last week 

and we would encourage all children to have a go as we are always looking to further build the Parc Eglos team. 

We also believe that all members of our football and other sports teams should be taking part as it helps to    

increase their stamina. Please could we request that all pupils attending these events are in one place with Mrs 

Harrison and Mr Dye, even if their parents are at the venue. Some children let their school down at Helston 

Community College last week and we do not want a repeat of this. The staff running the events do a fantastic job 

at organising the children for their races but we need to ensure we are helping them by staying sensible and  

listening for instructions. We would like to be together as one big team supporting each other and this will     

ensure our children are kept safe when there are a large amount of people attending. Thank you. 

Foundation Winter Performance 

The Stars and the Sunbeams will be performing their winter performance on 12th December 2016 at 2.00pm.  

This will take place in the school hall and will not be ticketed. Parc Eglos Nursery will be holding a separate      

performance on 13th December 2016 at 10.00am. 

Y1 and Y2 Christmas Performances 

Year 1 and Year 2 will be having their Christmas performances on 7th December 2016 at 2.00pm and 8th        

December 2016 at 5.00pm. These performances will take place at St Michael’s Church and will not be ticketed. 

KS2 Carol Concert (Years 3-6) 

KS2 will be holding their Christmas Carol Concerts at St Michael’s Church on 13th December 2016 at 2.00pm 

and 6.00pm.These events will not be ticketed but we do ask that parents please attend the afternoon            

performance if possible, as seating for the evening is always at a premium. 

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to Mrs Danielle Legge, who is expecting a baby in May. Mrs Legge is currently job sharing one of 

our Year 3 classes and her two day post will be taken up by Mrs Lowri Vivian whom we will be welcoming back 

from her maternity leave in late March 2017.  

School Crossing Patrol 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to Mr Andrew Varney, who is now patrolling the crossing by the 

Church.  

Polite Reminder 

Please could we remind all children to wear a swimming cap when using the school pool. These are available from 

the school office for £1.50. Thank you. 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 



 

Weekly Attendance for W/C 07.11.16 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Lets see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

Sunbeams 98.7% 

Stars 96.9% 

1HT/NE 93.3% 

1CS 96.9% 

2HE 97.6% 

2KD 96.7% 

3AB 98.1% 

3SG/DL 100% 

4SC 99.3% 

4PL/HH 94.8% 

5RG 98.1% 

5SR 98.1% 

6KH 97.3% 

6KB 100% 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 
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0 

3 
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Next week our school menu will be on Red week 

Breakfast Club 

It has come to our attention that a number of children 

have been accessing breakfast club through the main 

school entrance and not through the door at the side of 

the hall by the computer suite. Please could all parents 

ensure that they are using this entrance to ensure the 

safety of our pupils. Thank you. 

 

 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This week’s recycling winners were classes 1CS and 

3SG/DL. The total raised was £34.71. 

TerraCycle are currently running a competition with 

cash prizes for the biggest collections of biscuit/

sweet/chocolate bar wrappers between now and       

February 1st 2017 so please keep sending these in! 

Thank you. 

Our Christmas Fayre will be taking place on Thursday 

1st December 2016 from 6.00pm-8.00pm. We still 

have slots available for children to visit Santa in his 

grotto so please contact the school office to book. 

There is a charge of £3 per child.  

We will be holding a non uniform day on Friday 25th 

November 2016 to gather donations for the Christmas 

Fayre. Please could children come to school in non      

uniform on this day. If they would like to wear any     

festive clothing (e.g. Christmas jumpers) they are most 

welcome to do so! Please keep a look out on next 

week’s newsletter to find out which items we will be 

asking each year group to donate. Thank you. 

Date Event 

16th November 2016 Year 6 first Transition Session at Helston Community College 

18th November 2016 Children in Need - Non Uniform Day (Spotty Clothing) 

22nd November 2016 Cross Country at Porthleven School (KS2 only) 

1st December 2016 Christmas Craft Fayre - 6-8pm 

7th December 2016 Year 1 + Year 2 Christmas Performance at St Michael’s Church - 2pm 

8th December 2016 Year 1 + Year 2 Christmas Performance at St Michael’s Church - 5pm 

12th December 2016 Foundation Winter Performance - 2pm 

13th December 2016 KS2 Carol Concerts at St Michael’s Church - 2pm and 6pm 

13th December 2016 Nursery Winter Performance - 10am 

16th December 2016 Last Day of Term - School Closed 

2nd January 2017 Bank Holiday Monday - School Closed 

25th November 2016 Non Uniform Day - Donations for Christmas Fayre 

3rd January 2017 Return to School - Beginning of Spring Term 


